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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

You have been named as a reference by 





_______ who is applying for a Fellowship in Transportation Electronics. The selection committee would like your evaluation of the candidate's ability to do graduate level work, his/her originality and creativity, character, diligence, social responsibility, and ability to lead and to communicate. Your response, which must be received by March 15, 2006, will be considered confidential. 

This letter may be returned to the applicant in a sealed envelope or mailed directly to:

Prof. Ali Emadi 

Chair, Transportation Electronics Fellowship Committee 

Electrical and Computer Engineering Department 

Illinois Institute of Technology 

3301 S. Dearborn Street 

Chicago, IL 60616-3793, USA 

Please respond so that this letter reaches the Committee Chair by March 15, 2006. 

This material must be duplicated for review by the Committee. Therefore, it should be typed or lettered in black ink. 
(USE REVERSE SIDE IF NEEDED)

Among approximately 

  students I have known in this field in recent years, I would rank this applicant in the upper 
 %.

Date 





Signature 






Institution 




Position   





Address 




